# UCC 0325 13F

From:

Young, Djuana D

Sent:

Tuesday, December 10, 2013 2:46 PM

To:

Morales, Jeanette F

Cc:

Rusin Yacovangelo, Barbara

Subject:

RE: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Office of Admission Response Needed for

UCC Agenda Item (UCC 0314 13F)

#### Jeanette,

I support the change that is being made. Having the catalog available before students begin each year will support student success.

Thanks, Djuana

#### Djuana Young

Executive Director
The Office of Admissions
University of Houston
ddyoung@uh.edu
832.842.9058



From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 8:42 AM

To: Young, Djuana D

Cc: Rusin Yacovangelo, Barbara

Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Office of Admission Response Needed for UCC Agenda Item

(UCC 0314 13F)

### Dear Djuana:

If you haven't done so already, this is a friendly reminder that the Office of Admission's comments related to the attached item(s) are due to the UCC this Wednesday (December 11th). Thank you in advance for your help during this busy time of the semester. It is appreciated!

Regards, Jeanette

## Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director
Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs
University of Houston
A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109